
 
 

BUS STOP CONSOLIDATION PROPOSAL UPDATED 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (December 5, 2019) - Port Authority’s Service 
Development team has updated its Bus Stop Consolidation proposal for route 88-
Penn that was announced yesterday. 
 
The updated proposal eliminates fewer bus stops due to a calculation error. 
 
Instead of proposing to eliminate 13 inbound and 12 outbound bus stops on the 
88-Penn, the updated proposal now includes eliminating 11 inbound and 11 
outbound stops. 
 
The number of stops proposed to be eliminated on the 48-Arlington— 11 inbound 
and 12 outbound — has not changed. 
 
Feedback on this proposal will be collected through February 7, 2020. 
 
Riders can visit PortAuthority.org/BusStop to view the list of stops proposed for 
elimination for each route and can provide input by using the online form or 
by calling Port Authority Customer Service at 412-442-2000. 
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